SPECIAL MEETING

MINUTES OF THE BOARD OF DIRECTORS
AND SHAREHOLDERS OF
RIDENOW 1981, INC., DBA GRIDE TECHNOLOGY

Dear valued investors,

| am writing to provide an update on our recent investors meeting, which was held on September
11, 2020 at the Gride Technology headquarters. The meeting was a great success, and we were

thrilled to have such a strong turnout from our investors.

At the meeting, we presented an overview of the company's performance over the past year,
including our financial results and key achievements. We discussed our plans for the future,
including our ongoing efforts to expand our operations, improve our products, and increase

customer satisfaction.

During the Q&A session, we answered a variety of questions from our investors, ranging from
our plans for growth to the challenges we face in the market. We appreciate the engagement
and interest shown by our investors, and we are committed to maintaining open communication

with all stakeholders.

For those who were unable to attend the meeting in person, we offered a live webcast that was
well-received. We will be making the recording of the meeting available on our website for those

who would like to review it at a later time.

We would like to thank all of our investors for their continued support of Gride Technology. We
are excited about the future of our company and we look forward to making continued progress

towards our goals.

Sincerely,



Genel Moliere

Chief Executive Officer, Gride Technology



